Class 1

Time really does fly when you’re having fun! Another term done and we definitely
have had lots of fun in Class 1. This week we ended a fantastic term with a visit to
Blists Hill Museum. We had a great day exploring the town, visiting the old school,
making candles, meeting George the Shire horse and buying some sweets from the
sweetshop! The children enjoyed eating their lunch in the walled garden in the sun-
shine. We hope you all have a fantastic Easter break— don’t eat too much chocolate!
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